
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Arson Suspects Sought in Plaza 138 Fire 
 

 
File #: KAH17-195 
Infraction: Arson 
Date of Infraction: January 12 – 3:17am 

 
 

(Kahnawake – 16, Tsothorhkó:wa/January 2017) The Kahnawake Mohawk 
Peacekeepers are requesting the assistance of the public in regards to a fire that 
was set to Plaza 138 in the early morning hours on Thursday, January 12, 2017. 
The unit targeted was the HR Kustoms Motorcycle Shop.  
 
Two suspects carrying gas cans and bags were observed walking towards the 
back of the HR Kustoms unit and within minutes large flames were observed. It 
has been determined that the fire was deliberately set.  
 
Photographs (see next page) have been extracted from video surveillance 
cameras.  
 
Anyone with any information about the crime is asked to contact the Kahnawake 
Peacekeepers Investigation Unit at 450-632-6505 or by leaving an anonymous tip 
on the Crime Stoppers Tip Line at 450-632-2802. 
 
 
 

 

 

PEACEKEEPER BULLETIN 



 

 

 
Video footage of suspects 
 

 
Suspects walking towards building 
 

 
Suspects leaving the scene 
 


